
Health and Safety Report –  
P&R Committee March 2021 

 
 

Accidents and Near Misses 
 
Nothing to report 
 
 
Visits and Inspections 
 
None 
 
 
Staffing 
 
Due to the national lockdown the Watermark staff remain furloughed, with the exception of the 
supervisors who are working on a rota basis.  Town Hall staff continue to work between the 
office and home ensuring that Government guidelines are adhered to. 
 
 
Other 
 
The Council’s Health and Safety Policy for 2021 has been reviewed (copy attached). 
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